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Dunore Point Water Treatment Works welcomes Romanian visitors
 

Mott MacDonald, Northern Ireland Water (NI Water), and Dalriada Water Services recently hosted a study tour to Belfast for senior managers in the Romanian water industry and Romanian Ministry of Environment officials. A key part of this tour was a visit to Dunore Point Water Treatment Works, operated for NI Water by Dalriada Water Services.
 

This visit is part of Mott MacDonald’s role on an EU funded project to secure cost effective services in the Romanian water and wastewater sector and in doing so improve the quality of life for residents in each water company service area. This study tour is part of the Mott MacDonald project team’s efforts to offer continuing support to 21 out of just over 40 Regional Operating Companies providing water and wastewater services in Romania. 
 

Sean Murphy, Mott MacDonald’s director on the project explained, “A key component of this trip was a visit to Dunore Point Water Treatment Works, which enabled the Romanian managers to gain first-hand knowledge of efficient operational management, glean a better understanding of Public Private Partnership concessions and see how a modern state of the art water treatment plant is operated and managed.”
 

Ciaran Crozier of NI Water Commercial Directorate said  “We were delighted to welcome the Romanian officials to Dunore Point Water Treatment Works and took the opportunity to discuss the Public Private Partnership concept and shared expertise during the visit.” 
 

Dalriada Water Services Managing Director, David Mulholland, commented “This was an excellent opportunity to demonstrate to the Romanian party both the benefits of a well structured PPP and also how Dalriada sets about providing first class treated water to NI Water through the application of leading technology both today yet over the next 22 years of operations also.”
 

Ends
 
Notes to editors:
 

        The Project Alpha Public Private Partnership upgraded existing Water Treatment facilities at Dunore Point (Antrim), Ballinrees (Coleraine), Castor Bay (Craigavon), Moyola (Magherafelt), and also includes construction of three new strategic link mains supplying Ballymoney, Limavady and Lisburn. 
 

        About Mott MacDonald - Mott MacDonald is a global management, engineering and development   
consultancy with more than 14,000 staff, £1 billion turnover and work in 140 countries for the public and private sectors. The employee-owned company is ranked 5th in the 2009 Sunday Times 20 Best Big Companies to Work For survey. Mott MacDonald’s core business sectors cover buildings, transport, energy, water, environment, health, education, industry, oil and gas, communications and international development.
    
 For more information about Mott MacDonald go to www.mottmac.com or 

contact: Moya Galal/ Hannah Seton on + 44 (0) 208 774 2205 or email 
moya.galal@mottmac.com
 

        About Dalriada Water Services - Dalriada Water Services is a wholly owned subsidiary of Kelda Water Services, a key player in the UK water contracts arena.  Dalriada has been operating five facilities on behalf of NI Water since September 2008.   The construction of the facilities involved Farrans Construction and AECOM Design and Build.  
All media enquires to NI Water press office on 02890 357695 or email press.office@niwater.com 
Press Office, Room 109, Northland House, 3 Frederick Street, 
Belfast, BT1 2NR
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